
 

 

                              
25th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The King’s Coronation Celebration! 
 
We are very excited here at Broadstone Middle School for the upcoming coronation of King Charles III on 
Saturday 6th May 2023 at Westminster Abbey.  
 
On Friday 5th May 2023 we will celebrating in school with a right royal knees up!  
 
Pupils are asked to attend school in red, white and/or blue. Please do not feel pressured to go and buy 
anything specific for the day. They could just wear one of the colours suggested or alternatively they can 
wear their normal school uniform/ PE kit for that day.  
 
The school day will start at the normal time of 8.40am and doors open as usual at 8.30am. Morning 
registration will be extended to allow time for pupils to complete as a coronation activity in their form class 
before lesson 1.  
 
Following this, we will have a community lunch time down on the field where children can sit with their 
friends within their Key Stage, listen to some coronation songs (look out for the link on the snapshot this 
week) and spend time to celebrate together.  
 
In the afternoon, we will run assemblies to inform all pupils about the coronation procession and 
arrangements that will run on Saturday and things that they might see or get involved with within their 
community.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss J Palmer 
Head of School  


